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Public Information Meeting to Discuss 
Proposed Improvements on US 54 through Carrizozo 

 
 
Carrizozo– The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be holding a public 
information meeting on Wednesday, December 10th to discuss proposed improvements of US 54 through 
the town of Carrizozo in Lincoln County.  The meeting will begin at 6:00 p.m. at Carrizozo Municipal 
Schools, located at 800 D Avenue in Carrizozo 
 
The meeting will present information on the project development process, the purpose and need, and the 
project schedule.  Information will also be presented and public comment solicited on bicycle, pedestrian, 
natural and cultural resources, as well as community and business concerns.    
 
Anyone with questions or comments regarding this project may send comments no later than December 
30, 2014 to Parsons Brinckerhoff, Attn: US 54 ADA Enhancement and Roadway Reconstruction, 6100 
Uptown Boulevard NE, Suite 700, Albuquerque, NM 87110.  Comments can also be emailed 
to wagnercs@PBWorld.com.       
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
 

mailto:wagnercs@PBWorld.com
mailto:manon.arnett@state.nm.us

	Press Release

